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14 February 2025 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
KAEP Criss Cross Day – 27th February 2025 
 
On Thursday, February 27th we are working with a range of external partners to deliver an exciting and 
enriching Criss Cross Day. There are key developmental activities across the Key Stages, supporting 
students Health and Wellbeing, and Living in the wider world. 
 

• In partnership with the British Heart Foundation our aim is to ensure every student in KS3 has 
practised CPR through support and practise within the classroom. 

• Surrey University - Our partnership with Surrey University allows students to access support and 
higher educational experiences from Year 7 through to Year 11. 

• Career Pilot - As part of our Careers Programme Career Pilot allows students to create and develop 
their own personalised profile.   

 

Year 7 
Career Pilot - Developing personal career profile.  
British Heart Foundation - learning CPR. 
Surrey University - What is a University? 
Make it Wild - Academy-based competition on sustainable development. 
Team Building Challenges - Taking place on the 3G. 
 
Year 8 
Career Pilot - Looking at next year's subject options. 
British Heart Foundation - CPR certificates. 
Surrey University - Design, Build, re-use. 
Make it Wild - Academy-based competition on sustainable development. 
 
Year 9 
Career Pilot - Post option decisions. 
British Heart Foundation - CPR certificates. 
Surrey University - Ready Steady Pitch. 
Make it Wild - Academy-based competition on sustainable development. 
Qualified Career Consultant - Apprenticeships Presentation. 
 
Year 10 
Fujitsu - How to build a CV. 
AI Principles and Understanding. 
English GCSE intervention. 
 
Year 11 
Maths day with external visitors supporting successful and effective GCSE exam targeted intervention. 
 
  

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 

 



If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
richard.lake@kgaeasthampstead.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr R Lake 
Assistant Headteacher, Business and Enterprise 
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